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Term    Summer    April 2023 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a relaxing break and have all recovered 

from the visit from the Easter Bunny.  

As we prepare our Year 6s for SATs, most of our focus will be 

on revising key concepts, especially around the 4 number 

operations and then shape and problem solving afterwards. 

Our English and History topics will be linked this term as we will 

learn about the suffragettes and whether they solved 

inequality for women.  Through this topic we will learn how to 

write persuasively, as well as balanced arguments.  

As Geographers we will learn about human migration and 

think about the question “What’s the difference between 

where we live and where we originate from?” 

Our science this half term will focus on the Circulatory system 

and how we can keep our bodies healthy. Then after half 

term we will be looking at human reproduction and what 

happens to humans as they get older? 

As Artists we ask the question, “Will modern art become as 

well-known as traditional art?” 

In other topic areas we will find out about British food and 

what it means to be multicultural. 

Any questions, please feel free to contact me or speak to me 

at drop off/pick up.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Youngman and Mr Arlow 
 

  

 

 

Weekly Event 

Tuesday– PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

 Although the weather 

is changing it is still 

deceptively cold, 

please could children 

have a coat in 

school.  

 Gates open at 8:20  

 School starts at  8:30 

 PE is on a Tuesday. 

Children will be 

changing in school so 

please bring in kit to 

hang on your peg.  

 Celebration assembly 

in school - 

Friday 28th April 

Friday 19th May 

Friday 23rd June 

 

 SATs week beginning 

8th May 

 Come and join us- 

17th May 

 Southwold Arts festival 

choir- 28th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 


